
From the desk of the Secretary…… 
 
The power of the Civility message 
 
Hello Brethren and Friends of Oakland Durant Rockridge Lodge 188, 
 
Over the last few months I have been sharing with you my journey toward Civility.  You may be 
wondering, what can I do?  I thought I would share a recent experience I had. This might give 
you some ideas for yourself. 
 
I was out of town on vacation and discussing some projects with a local building contractor.  We 
had been exchanging emails for the last few months. 
 
While we were discussing various projects, the contractor raised the topic of Civility. We spent 
at least an hour talking about Civility. 
 
What caught his attention?  Something as simple as the civility logo and link in my email 
signature. 
 
It caught his eye.  He showed it to his wife and they realized this describes what they find 
missing in today’s society.  
 
Every day I send an email, I’m spreading the message about Civility.  Something very simple. 
Something you can do too.  If you are interested, email me and ask for the Civility email logo.  I 
can send you both a Masonic and non-Masonic version. 
 
 
Fraternally, 
 
Lawrence Altomare 
Lodge Secretary 
 


